
Dear Families, 

As we approach the end of this chapter, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

gratitude for the time we've spent together. Your involvement and dedication have made a 

significant difference in our community. 

We understand that change can be both exciting and challenging. As you move forward into new 

adventures, remember that you are not alone. The bonds you've formed here will carry with you, 

and the skills you've developed will serve you well in the future. 

Embrace this new journey with confidence, knowing that you have made lasting memories and 

friendships. We are proud of each and every one of you! 

Stay connected and keep in touch. We look forward to hearing about all the wonderful things 

you will accomplish! 

With warmest wishes, 

The Parent Group Team 


